
Measure 11, is absolutely wrong. Cases should be judged on an individual basis. Situations and people are unique and should be 
treated individually not with a cookie cutter sentencing. It costs taxpayers more money to incarcerate people for longer than they 
deserve, and they could be working and therefore paying taxes .


